
Township of Avon  
Notice of Training Workshop  

 
The Supervisors of Avon Township will participate 
in a Land Use Training Workshop sponsored by 
Stearns County Environmental Services and the 
Stearns County Attorney’s Office on Thursday, May 
21, 2015 from 9:00 AM – 2:00 PM at Saint John’s 
University.  For questions, contact the Township 
Clerk. 
 
Stephen G. Saupe, Clerk 
Avon Township 
 


